
 

 

 
TO: All Minor and Female Hockey Associations 
FROM: Brad MacKinley, President, Hockey Nova Scotia 
DATE: November 8, 2023 
 
RE: Games and practices on Remembrance Day 
 
 
As Remembrance Day approaches, Hockey Nova Scotia would like to reflect on the sacrifices 
made by our military veterans. 
 
From one end of our province to the other, connections to Nova Scotia’s long and proud military 
history can be felt. We know that many members of our military community are also members 
of our hockey family. 
 
On this day, we honour those who have defended our country in past conflicts, as well as those 
who continue to serve. 
 
Hockey Nova Scotia understands that the hockey calendars of our members are busy ones, 
and that full days of games and practices are scheduled this weekend (including between 11 
a.m. and 12 p.m. on Sunday) at rinks across our province. 
 
However, on November 11, we would encourage all our Minor and Female Hockey 
Associations to pause for a few moments at 11 a.m. to honour all of the veterans who have 
courageously served our country. 
 
 
Regards, 
 

 
 
Brad MacKinley 
President 
Hockey Nova Scotia 
 


